
 
 
 

Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Project (GGP) 

As many as 250,000 Ikola Community Residents Can Now Receive Adequate Health Care    
 14th September2018  

The Embassy of Japan announces Ikola Primary Health Care Centre in Alimosho Local Government Area in Lagos 

State has been completed, commissioned and the facility has since been handed over to the Ikola community by the 

Ambassador of Japan to Nigeria. The project was implemented by Street-to-School Initiative with the partnership of 

Kansai Plascon Nigeria in the utilization of a Japanese paint technology by the use of mosquito repellent paint on the 

walls  of the Health Centre to protect in-patients against mosquito infestation, in order to prevent malaria 

- Ambassador Kikuta, Representative of Governor of Lagos State, Commissioniner for wealth creation and 

employment and local residents were present at the commissioning ceremony. As a result of this project, 250,000  

local residents will benefit from the Ikola Primary Health Centre 

 

 

Project Title The Project for Improvement of Ikola Primary Health Care Centre in Alimosho Local 

Government Area in Lagos State 

Amount to Be Granted US$69,432 

Implementing Partner Street-to-School Initiative 

Summary of the Project Procurement of medical equipment, office equipment, a generator and renovation of an existing 

PHC building 

 

The newly improved PHC centre 

 

     Commissioning of the facility 

 

Tape cut by The Ambassador 

 

Ambassador welcomed by the children in the T-shirt with 
“Domo Arigato Gozaimasu” 


